
Dear Broward County Public Schools Parents and Guardians, Students and Staff, 

Make sure you attend the new Parent University webinar series focusing on 
teaching and learning in our new educational landscape. Broward County Public 
Schools students, parents, teachers and administrators will share their experiences 
with face-to-face learning and eLearning, while, at the same time, the District 
learns from attendees through an interactive chat about what is working, what else 
can work and engages in a discussion about ways we can help shape the public 
educational system of the future. 

The series, “Forging Ahead to Reinvent Teaching and Learning: What is Working 
and What Else Can Work?” will show ways: 

• to improve the student experience in their current learning model 
• teachers are using technology to enhance delivery of instruction 
• parents and students can best communicate with teachers and administrators 

Access the Parent University webinar you wish to attend by clicking the link 
below: 

Elementary (Grades pre-K – 5) November 16, 6:30 – 8 
p.m.: http://tiny.cc/ParentU-Elem 

Secondary (Grades 6 – 12) November 17, 6:30 – 8 p.m.:  http://tiny.cc/ParentU-
Secondary 

Each webinar is available in Spanish, Portuguese, Haitian-Creole, Arabic, Chinese 
and Vietnamese through closed captioning. 

For more information about Parent University, including links to previously 
recorded sessions, visit browardschools.com/parentuniversity. 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftiny.cc%2FParentU-Elem&data=04%7C01%7Cdebra.clark%40browardschools.com%7C300012a8754b4bc8e3bd08d885c5784c%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637406430479166712%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=rsdaPOEeSYfUijMB%2F3mCGr86iVfGGysEAmDDIb9fQPM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftiny.cc%2FParentU-Secondary&data=04%7C01%7Cdebra.clark%40browardschools.com%7C300012a8754b4bc8e3bd08d885c5784c%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637406430479166712%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=IUtps1i%2BU%2B%2BPAV4emzSzt0xzxBa8yIyMC7rQJIlYTnU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftiny.cc%2FParentU-Secondary&data=04%7C01%7Cdebra.clark%40browardschools.com%7C300012a8754b4bc8e3bd08d885c5784c%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637406430479166712%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=IUtps1i%2BU%2B%2BPAV4emzSzt0xzxBa8yIyMC7rQJIlYTnU%3D&reserved=0
http://www.browardschools.com/parentuniversity

